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Johnson Controls Fire Suppression Products will implement a Fire Systems Components 
price increase effective July 8th, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  
 
We at Johnson Controls work hard to keep our costs low by continuously improving our 
production efficiency and by working with our material suppliers. However, as a result of the 
recently increased tariffs, we are informing you of an Americas price increase on some Fire 
Systems Components. 
 

 Fire Grooved: 15%  

 Wall Posts: 8%  

 Iron Body Valves:  8%  

 
 
All orders placed on or after July 8th, 2019 will be processed at the new price levels.  
 
We appreciate your business and we look forward to working with you in the future. If you have 
any questions, please contact your Johnson Controls representative.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Johnson Controls Fire Suppression Products Team, Americas 

 

 
 
Mike Mottice 
Director, America Sales 


